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DTU Students Finish Second in the 2015 Loa Thanh Tournament

The project entitled “The Danang Sun Plaza Complex”, by Phan Minh Tien and Hoang Ngoc Truong of the DTU Faculty of Civil Engineering, was recognized for its creativity and feasibility, winning second prize in the 2015 Loa Thanh Tournament.  

  
“The Danang Sun Plaza Complex” project  
 
The 2015 Loa Thanh Tournament was attended by 23 universities nationwide, who presented 173 graduate Construction and Architecture projects. Successful in previous tournaments, DTU continued to strengthen its position this year when it overtook other universities in the Central region, such as the Danang University of Technology, the Danang University of Architecture, Hue University, and others. 
 
 
Two DTU students, Phan Minh Tien and Hoang Ngoc Truong 

With “The Danang Sun Plaza Complex” project, students demonstrated their creativity in proposing construction models matching the requirements. They solved complex problems involving construction materials and developing complex software to automatically design large, new, long-term building projects in Danang.

Phan Minh Tien said: “It was our sustained efforts and support from DTU that won us this award. With the knowledge and skills acquired at DTU, I have been motivated to accomplish even more in my career and my life.”

On graduation, Phan Minh Tien was offered a job as a Design Engineer at the RFR Company in Ho Chi Minh City. Hoang Ngoc Truong started working as a Construction Method Planning Engineer for CSCEC International Construction and Engineering in Malaysia, confirming the high quality of students graduating in Civil Engineering and Architecture at DTU over the past few years.
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